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The Hamilton County School District, pursuant to F.S. 255.32 and 287.055, requests 
statements of qualifications from licensed Florida Construction Management firms to 
provide Construction Management Services to assist with the construction phase of 
various small projects to be less than two million dollars ($2,000,000.00) on an as needed 
basis. This shall be for a period of one (1) year with provisions to extend the agreement 
annually for up to three (3) years with the approval of both Hamilton County School 
District and the Construction Management Firm(s). 
 
Interested Construction Management firms should submit one (1) original and two (5) 
copies of the Experience Questionnaire, proof of Florida professional registration, 
certificate of liability insurance and any related information that may assist the Screening 
Committee in the qualification and selection procedure. All submittals are due by 3:00 
pm, Wednesday, January 27, 2021, to Hamilton County School District, 5683 U.S. 
Highway 129 South, Suite 1, Jasper, Florida 32052. Inquiries can be directed to (386) 
792-7818 or michael.vinson@hamiltonfl.com.  Refer to the District website 
http://hamiltonfl.com/bids for evaluation documents.  
 
The Hamilton County School District, Florida reserves the right to waive any or all 
informalities in the selection process and to reject any or all submittals. 
 
Minority Business Enterprises are encouraged to participate in the solicitation process.  
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